From: Campbell, Kevin 
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 10:44 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Superfine, Richard
Cc: Szyszko, John; West, Walter
Subject: RE: Travel Request - Altec March 13/14

To follow up:

John Szyszko and myself represented 2FM at these meetings. We were provided with a box lunch upon our arrival at Altec on 3/13. Paul Watson from City Utility bought dinner and coordinated the hotel rooms. On 3/14, we ate the complimentary breakfast at the hotel, and were given bottled water at the plant during the truck inspections. We stopped for lunch on our way back to Chicago, which Paul Watson also paid for. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you require additional information. 

Regards, 

Kevin Campbell | Manager of Fleet Services

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

